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From Mrs Clifford:  
 

As I write this introduction to this week's bulletin I am sitting at Munich 

airport waiting with Year 6 for our flight back to Heathrow. We have 

enjoyed a very successful week skiing at Flachau in Austria. By the 

end of the week even the beginners went right up the mountain and 

were able to demonstrate their new found technique in yesterday's 

timed race. Après ski included swimming, bowling, a quiz night, a 

disco and a talent show.  

 

Many congratulations to all of Year 6 for the many compliments we 

have received regarding their behaviour and particular 

congratulations to Millie J who won the ski race and fully deserves the 

title of this year's fastest girl on the slopes.  

 

I wish all High March pupils a happy half term and look forward to 

seeing you all again on your return to School on February 20th.  
 

 
 

Congratulations to the following 

Junior House Stars of the Week: 

                 

NCR     Honor    

  

NWR     Sebastian  

 

RD        Emily  

 

RT         Heidi   

 

1D   Siri  

 

1M        Francesca   

           

2GS    Grace  

 

2HN      Alexa  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following 

Upper School Stars of the Week: 

 

3G Lily  

 

3O     Clementine  

 

4C Eliza  

 

4W      Maisy  

 

5BH Eleanor  

 

5H Jemima  

 

6G      - 
 

6K       -    
 

House Points 

 

Daffodil  

Rose   

Shamrock  

Thistle 

  
As the House Captains are away on the ski trip, the final House Points for 

this half term will be announced when the children return to School after 
the holiday.  
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Diary Dates for week commencing Monday 20 Feb  

 

Mon 20 Feb 16:00 – 17:00 Humanities Faculty Meeting 

 20:00 – 21:30 BCP Meeting in Junior House Hall 

   

Tues 21 Feb 16:00 – 17:30 Mathematics Faculty Meeting 

 15:50 – 17:30 Year 6 (U11) (A and B) Netball (a) v Godstowe 

  NO YEAR 5 NETBALL TRAINING 

   

Wed 22 Feb  08:15 – 09:15 

and 

15:00 – 16:00 

Nearly New Uniform Sale, 2nd Floor in Carngray 

 08:25 – 09:00 Form Time in Upper School 

 08:25 – 16:00 Upper School Educational Visits Day 

  Year 3 to visit Woburn Safari Park 

  Year 4 to visit Verulamium. St Alban’s 

  Year 5 to visit The Tate Modern 

  Year 6 to visit The Natural History Museum 

  NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS, AQUATIC SKILLS AND SWIMMING 

SQUADS OR SUPERVISED PREP IN UPPER SCHOOL, ONLY JUDO 

WILL TAKE PLACE 

   

Thurs 23 Feb 08:25 – 09:00 Daffodil House Prayers 

 08:25 – 15:45 Daffodil House Charity Fundraising Day 

   

Fri 24 Feb 08:30 – 09:00 Foundation Stage Parents’ Morning 

 16:00 – 16:45 Dance Club will take place in the Junior House Hall 

 17:00 – 18:30 Disco for Years 3 and 4 at High March 

 19:00 – 20:30 High March/Davenies Disco for Years 5 and 6 at High March 

   

Sat 25 Feb 19:30 – 23:00 High March Social Group Quiz Night to be held in the Upper 

School Hall  

   

Sun 26 Feb 10:30 – 13:30 Sunday Netball resumes 

       
Sporting Notices 

 

Fixtures after Half Term 

 

Mon 20 Feb 16:00 – 17:00 Year 6 Netball Training 

   

Tues 21 Feb 15:50 – 17:45 Year 6 (U11) (A and B) Netball (a) v Godstowe 

  NO YEAR 5 NETBALL TRAINING 

   

Wed 22 Feb  NO YEAR 4 NETBALL TRAINING OR SWIM SQUADS 

   

Thurs 23 Feb 15:50 – 17:45 U9 (Year 4 A-C) Netball (a) v Godstowe 

 16:00 – 17:00 Free Swimming 

 17:00 – 18:00 Year 4 Swim Squad 

 18:00 – 19:00 Year 6 Swim Squad 

  NO YEAR 3 NETBALL TRAINING 

   

Fri 24 Feb 07:30 – 08:15 Year 6 Cross Country Training (invite only) 

   

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

   

 

Notices 
 

Neil Bailey Swimming  

You are reminded that the Neil Bailey Swimming lessons will take place tomorrow, Saturday 

11th February but that there are no lessons on Saturday 18th February. 

 

Easter Holiday Intensive Swimming Course Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th April 

Neil Bailey Swimming will be running an intensive swimming course during the Easter holiday 

for High March pupils and siblings. Lessons are at 9:30am and 10:30am for an hour running 

from Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th April. The 9:30 lessons for Nursery age children are already full 

with a waiting list. However there are spaces for Reception age and above at 10:30am.  

Booking for this course will open on Monday 20th February. Please email 

swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk  to book the course or for further details. 

 

Beaconsfield Cycle Paths 

The next meeting of BCP will take place on Monday 20th February at 8.00pm at Junior House.  

https://beaconsfield-cycle-paths.org.uk 

 

Saturday Swimming 

Amendment to the calendar - Saturday swimming will be going ahead as usual tomorrow.  

 

Davenies Easter Camp  

The Davenies Easter Camp is taking place this year from Monday 3 April – Friday 7 April. 

Further details are up on the school noticeboards. A place is secured only on receipt of a 

Booking Form, available from the School Office, and payment in full. Bookings close on Friday 

24 March, or earlier if places are filled.  

 
 

Social Group Notices 
 

Disco tickets for Years 3-6 on sale now 

This term’s discos will be held on Friday 24th February, at 5:00 – 6:30pm for Years 3 and 4, and 

7:00 – 8:30pm for Years 5 and 6.  Tickets will be available from the School Office from Monday 

6th February. 

 

Family Bluebell Photo Shoot with Lisa Gill 

On Sunday 30th April, Lisa Gill will be running an exclusive Bluebell Photo Shoot for High March 

girls and their families.  Lisa is a High March parent and superbly skilled professional 

photographer who specialises in natural and relaxed family portraits.  Her bluebell shoots 

taken in local woods and outdoor locations are particularly beautiful and she has 

photographed many of our High March families. Bookings are now being taken at the School 

Office.  
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